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11 May 2016 

Kent Police Firearms Licensing Department
Kent Police Headquarters
Sutton Road
Maidstone
Kent ME15 9BZ

Dear Sir/Madam

Miss Minnie Mouse 02-Dec-1959 
Pheonix House, 142 High Street, Deal, Berkshire, CT15 7TH 

You have recently written to us regarding Miss Minnie Mouse requesting a report for firearms licencing.

This is not considered to be core NHS work and therefore is a charge payable. We have contacted the patient asking them to pay the charge but will not be able to complete the report until that payment has been made and we have had a chance to complete the report. Therefore, we cannot be assured that we will be able to respond in the 21 days that you have requested.

Please DO NOT take a lack of a report to mean that we do not have concerns.

Yours sincerely
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